
Diana Oxley <dianaoxley@gmail.com> 
 
Chair Helm, Vice Chair Reschke, Vice Chair Schouten and Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Diana Oxley. I reside in the South Burlingame neighborhood of Portland. This 
neighborhood borders the I-5 freeway. Two elementary schools sit just above the freeway, 
literally a stone’s throw away. Research conducted on the ill effects of freeway pollution 
showed that children within 1/3 of a mile developed health problems caused by this pollution. 
The carcinogenic content of diesel fuel is well established. Is it not time to eliminate this 
carcinogen and reduce highway pollutants for the sake of community members’ health? Is it 
not time to exercise your responsibility to represent us who elect you and not transportation 
lobbies that fund your campaigns? Actually, it is past time. Do the right thing! Back policy that 
reduces your reliance on funds from the industries you are supposed to regulate. Help Oregon 
earn its reputation for environmental protection. 
 
Please support HB 2007. 
 
Thank you, 
Diana Oxley 

1350 SW Dolph St. 
Portland, OR 

 

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/helm
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